
                                      DepEd Advisory No. 327, s. 2016   
November 10, 2016 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials,  
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph.) 
 

CHANGE IN DEPED ADVISORY NO. 265, S. 2016  
(First International Convention on Values Education of the Philippine  

Association for Values Education) 
 
 The title of the activity to be conducted from December 2 to 4, 2016 at the 
Crown Legacy Hotel, Baguio City, as stated in DepEd Advisory No. 265, s. 2016,  will 
be changed from First International Convention on Values Education of the Philippine 
Association of Values Education to First International Convention and Seminar-
Workshop on Values Education of the Pambansang Samahan para sa Edukasyon sa 
Pagpapahalaga/Philippine Association for Values Education. 
   
 All other provisions in DA 265, s. 2016 still remain. 
 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 
  Dennis M. Mendoza  
  President   
  Pambansang Samahan para sa Edukasyon sa Pagpapahalaga (PSEP)/ 
   Philippine Association for Values Education  
  Telephone Nos.:  (02) 640-6193; (02) 361-2428  
  Mobile Phone Nos.: 0917-509-3544; 0916-305-5217  
  Email Addresses: psepofficial1989@gmail.com 
  Website Address: www.psep-org.com 
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